
12UR018 

From: Brian Hammerbeck [mailto:brianh@dakotamill.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 8:40 AM 
To: cpweb 

Subject: Destination Rapid City Conditional Use Permit File #12UR018 

 
City of Rapid City, 
 
We received a certified letter from Wyss Associates that was postmarked August 27, 2012.  The letter 
contained a “NOTICE OF HEARING FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT” for what appears to be Destination 
Rapid City to use the Memorial Park Promenade in the Flood Hazard District.  The letter also cost 
somebody $5.75 for postage plus the cost to Wyss to send it out plus the cost of the paper and printing, 
etc, etc. 
 
Our Rapid City Facility is located at 416 Omaha Street.  These temporary “Conditional Use Permits” are 
fine with DMG.  They happen and then they stop and most are on weekends.  Big picture is they have 
minimal impact on our business. 
 
I want the City to be able to save the money related to sending these conditional permits to DMG.  
Please consider this DMG’s authorization to NOT send the temporary / conditional use notices to us.  If 
something is going to be permanently changed, then we want to know.  However, we are ok with the 
temporary events that happen at Memorial Park, we like them and please save the money related to 
sending these notices to us for the temporary events. 
 
Thanks and please email with any questions. 
 
Brian Hammerbeck, President 
Dakota Mill & Grain Inc. 
 
 


